Richmond County Amateur Radio Club

January 14, 2017 Meeting Minutes:

The President, Ben Setzer WA4BCS, called the meeting to order. There were 10
members in attendance. The President read the minutes of the December 10, 2016 meeting and
there were no corrections or additions. The President reported a balance of $1421.33 in the BBT
checking account.

Under old business it was announced that Scott Whitaker is moving the K4RNC web
page to a new private server.

Under New Business it was announced that Scott will demonstrate his Chameleon Mag
Loop at the February meeting. Mark Dawkins, NACMD offered to buy the club's 14 element 2
meter antenna for $25.00. The motion was passed.

Meet adjourned at 9:50a.m.

The meeting was reopened at 10:10a.m. and Scott offered to sell the club a Yaesu DR-1X
repeater from his brother for $600.00. Value new is $1700. Motion to buy the repeater was made
by Fred Lathan KG4GSA and approved by the membership.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Allan Brown / W4AEAB
Secretary / Treasurer




